January 13, 1998

EAs 96-270, 96-347, & 97-054
Mr. Robert G. Byram
Pennsylvania Power & Light Company
2 North Ninth Street
Allentown, Pennsylvania 18101
Ge~'emen:

This will acknowledge receipt of your letter dated November 13, 1997 Your corrective
actions will be examined during future inspections.

Sincerely,

Mark A Satorius, Deputy Director
Office of Enforcement

Docket Nos. 50-387, 50-388
License Nos. NPF-14, NPF.22

cc M Miller, RI
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